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From: Calvillo, Angela (BOS)
To: Mchugh, Eileen (BOS); Young, Victor (BOS); Somera, Alisa (BOS)
Subject: FW: Nomination of Maxine Anderson to Serve on the Sunshine Ordinance Task Force: Support
Date: Thursday, October 5, 2023 4:13:20 PM

For proper distribution please.
Thank you.
Angela
 

From: Bruce Wolfe <brucewolfe.sf@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, October 5, 2023 2:12 PM
To: ALLYSON WASHBURN <amwashburn@comcast.net>
Cc: Dorsey, Matt (BOS) <matt.dorsey@sfgov.org>; Walton, Shamann (BOS)
<shamann.walton@sfgov.org>; Safai, Ahsha (BOS) <ahsha.safai@sfgov.org>; maxine anderson
<chicagomax2003@yahoo.com>; Board of Supervisors (BOS) <board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org>;
Calvillo, Angela (BOS) <angela.calvillo@sfgov.org>
Subject: Re: Nomination of Maxine Anderson to Serve on the Sunshine Ordinance Task Force:
Support
 

 

Seems to have gone flawlessly. 
Maxine, is that your experience so far?
BruceW
 
On Sat, Sep 30, 2023 at 11:41 AM ALLYSON WASHBURN <amwashburn@comcast.net> wrote:

San Francisco Board of Supervisors Rules Committee
 
Honorable Matt Dorsey, Chair 
Honorable Shamann Walton 
Honorable Ahsha Safai 

Re: Nomination of Maxine Anderson to Serve on the Sunshine Ordinance Task
Force: Support 

Dear Supervisors,
 
I write today to express my strong and enthusiastic support of the League of
Women Voters of San Francisco’s nomination of Maxine Anderson to the Sunshine
Ordinance Task Force.  She is highly qualified to serve on the Task Force by virtue
of her many years of experience advocating for open and transparent government
as a member of both the San Francisco and California LWV boards.  I have worked
alongside my League colleague, and good friend, for many years on this issue and
others of importance to our civic life. 
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In recent years, Maxine and I and other members of Steering Committee of San
Franciscans for Sunshine have been working to develop ways to update and
strengthen the Ordinance.  In addition to her deep understanding from this work of
the issues involved in ensuring an open and transparent local government, she
brings personal qualities to all that she endeavors, which will make her an
invaluable member of the Task Force.  Maxine is warm and personable, as well as
tireless and tenacious.  She shows up, having fully prepared for whatever is on the
agenda.  What I have come to especially appreciate though from my long
association with Maxine is her ability to see through to the heart of a matter and
then offer her wise take on it with suggestions about how to move forward.  During
my tenure on the Task Force, there were many times when such skill would have
been welcomed.
 
I strongly urge you to support Maxine Anderson’s appointment to the Sunshine
Ordinance Task Force.  Thank you for your consideration.
 
 
Sincerely,
 
Allyson Washburn, Ph.D.
 
Former member and chair of the Sunshine Ordinance Task Force
Past President of the League of Women Voters of San Francisco
 
 
 

CC: Maxine Anderson; Angela Calvillo, Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 
BCC: Other interested parties
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 


